
Hello Bowlers,
It was another great year thanks to everyone who came out to bowl with us in our 48th Annual 
Mixed Bowling Tournament. We hope you had a really great time and will join us again next 
year for our 48th year.

More information will be available in the late Fall of 2022

The checks for our 2022 Champions will be in the mail the week of May 2nd. Congratulations 
to all of those who bowled well. Bowling  results and payouts are available at:
www.northglennelks.org

Thank you to all of the great people who helped to put this together. Larry and I would like to
recognize Sonesta Lanes and their employees for once again hosting us and our tournament.
We would also like to thank all of those who came out to the bowling lanes to help out, The
Lodge Officers and helpers who prepared and served the food at the Lodge, Camillo DiSalle
and the Prime Time Band for entertaining us and of course, the bartenders and waitresses
that helped to serve us each week. This is not possible without everyone working together
and we really appreciate each and everyone of you.
Please make plans to join us again next year! We really do enjoy having you at our Annual
Tournamnet.

Sincerely,
Jerry Heger, PER (Tournament Director)
beast430@comcast.net

April 2 and 9th 2022

48

www.northglennelks.org
www.northglennelks.org



